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3 October 2014 
 
 
INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 14-037 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your information request, received on 22 September 2014. You asked us to 
provide the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA): 
 
“Please provide information on the property / properties formerly knows as "2 Lock Keepers 
Cottages". 
I believe this may now be the address, but I could be wrong: 
Lock Cottage, Dace Rd, E3 2NN 
 
I am looking for information on: 
- the current owner of the property / properties 
- what plans are currently in place for the property / properties 
- what the property / properties are currently being used for 
- when and how the property / properties will be sold 
- any other information held by London Legacy relating to the properties.” 
 
 
The London Legacy Development Corporation (the Legacy Corporation) do not own this 
property and do not hold information on the current owner of the property, what plans the 
owner may currently have in place for the property, what the property is currently being used 
for or when and how the property will be sold. 
 
As the planning authority, the Legacy Corporation have received no planning applications in 
relation to this property.   
 
The Legacy Corporation has recently released its Local Plan 2015 to 2031. The Local Plan 
sets out policies and allocations that relate to the area around the property.  Following 
consultation the plan is scheduled to be adopted in late spring of 2015.  This publication is 
available via our website - 
http://queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/~/media/lldc/local%20plan/local%20plan%20aug14/l
ocal%20plan.pdf.  The property is within the extended Fish Island conservation area. The 
approval to designate the extension to the conservation area was agreed by the Legacy 
Corporation Board at their meeting of 30 April 2014.  Details for this meeting can be found 
on our website: http://queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/our-story/the-legacy-corporation/our-
committees/board-meetings/archived-minutes.   
 

Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 



If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial decision will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 




